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UK TERRORISM THREAT LEVELS  

INCIDENT - TREBES, FRANCE — FRIDAY 23rd MARCH 2018 

National Counter Terrorism Policing (NCTPHQ) are aware of an incident taking place in Trebes, France. 
 
Unconfirmed reports indicate that a firearm has been used, and that there are fatalities and injuries to people 
at the location.  
 
Emergency services are responding to the incident at this time and the French government are treating the 
incident as terrorist related.   

 
NCTPHQ are monitoring the 
incident and liaising with 
our officers based in France 
and, if appropriate, further 
information will be provided 
through CSSC.  

 
We recommend that          
businesses keep their        
protective security measures 
and contingency plans under 
review, and that your staff 
are familiar with their       
responsibilities.  
 
Employees should be made 
aware of the advice             
contained within Stay Safe, 
which is available to view at 
gov.uk/ACT  
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